Written Comments

October 17, 2022 thru November 7, 2022

¢ Dana Petre-Miller — Keizer — Get methane gas out of our buildings

e Scott Kennedy — Keizer — Building electrification



Davis, Tracx

From: Shaney Starr

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 11:57 AM

To; Davis, Tracy

Cc: Cathy Clark

Subject: Fwd: Get methane gas out of our buildings
Shaney Starr

Keizer City Councilor

Position #2

503-856-3449

**Please note this email is subject to Public Records Law**
Sent from my iPhone, so please excuse typos!

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dana Petre-Miller <mraltogether@comcast.net>
Date: Gctober 27, 2022 at 9:40:09 AM PDT

To: Shaney Starr <StarrS@keizer.org>

Subject: Get methane gas out of our buildings

<h3><strong>CAUTION: This email originated from <span style="color:Red;">Outside Your
Organization.</span> Exercise caution when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown
senders. Please <span style="text-decoration: underline;"><span style="background-
color:Yellow;">contact Information Technology for assistance.</span></span></strong></h3><p>

Dear Starr,

I'm writing to you today because | believe our community must urgently pass a building electrification
policy and phase fossil fuels out of our homes and businesses.

Buildings are responsible for 13% of greenhouse gas emissions in the US, and children in homes with gas
stoves face a 42% increased risk of asthma symptoms — that’s on par with the risks from secondhand
smoke. Burning gas in homes also generates harmful emissions of formaldehyde, methane, nitrogen
oxides, and other pollutants,

As your constituent, I'm urging you to do everything in your power to pass a policy that will ensure new
buildings in our community are all-electric and help phase gas and other fossil fuels out of existing
buildings.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Dana Petre-Miller, Keizer




Davis, Tracz

From: Shaney Starr

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 11:57 AM
To: Davis, Tracy

Cc: Cathy Clark

Subject: Fwd: Building electrification

Shaney Starr

Keizer City Councitor

Position #2

503-856-3449

**Please note this email is subject to Public Records Law**
Sent from my iPhone, so please excuse typos!

Begin forwarded message:

From: Scott Kennedy <tykieh@comcast.net>
Date: Octoher 27, 2022 at 9:48:05 AM PDT
To: Shaney Starr <StarrS@keizer.org>
Subject: Building electrification

<h3><strong>CAUTION: This email originated from <span style="color:Red;">Outside Your
Organization.</span> Exercise caution when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown
senders. Please <span style="text-decoration: underline;"><span style="background-
color:Yellow;">contact Information Technology for assistance.</span></span></strong></h3><p>

Dear Starr,

F'm writing to you today because | believe our community must urgently pass a building electrification
policy and phase fossil fuels out of our homes and businesses.

Buildings are responsible for 13% of greenhouse gas emissions in the US, and children in homes with gas
stoves face a 42% increased risk of asthma symptoms — that's on par with the risks from secondhand
smoke. Burning gas in homes also generates harmful emissions of formaldehyde, methane, nitrogen
oxides, and other pollutants.

As your constituent, I'm urging you to do everything in your power to pass a policy that will ensure new
buildings in our community are ali-electric and help phase gas and other fossil fuels out of existing
buildings.

Thank you,

Sincerely,
Scott Kennedy, Kelzer



